Special Meeting
Board of Assessment Appeals

Town of Harwinton Meeting April 20, 2020

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Monday thru a conference
call.

Present: Terry Ferrarotti, Sandy Sulek & Wayne Delmonte

The Following properties had a change in their assessment:

1) Autumn Sutherland 198 Catlin Rd. TO 180,510
2) Peter Neag 36 Harmony Hill Rd. o 409,900

The Following had no change in assessed value:

1) Karen Falk 52 Catlin Rd.
2) Jeremy Martin 80 Lead Mine Brook Rd
All members voted unanimously on each property.

A board member also presented a letter about an incident that took
place after their meeting on which a property owner called them at
their work place and was very threatening to the board member. Our
First Selectman advised us to include in the minutes and the letter will
be on file in the assessor's office.

Respectfully submitted, Candy Crawford, Clerk
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